Parker Louis, LLC

301 Montclair Way

Chapel Hill, NC, 27516
919-422-6477

James,

This letter is to inform you that we would like to request a permit extension for the Claremont South B-3
property that was approved by the town on 2/27/18. We continue to work on the mixed-use building,
but are not ready to move forward with the construction yet. We are approximately 75% done with the
architecture work. Please let me know if you need me to provide more information.

Adam Zinn /' 3 o Z 2
Principal
Parker Louis, LLC






